
 

 
 
 

 
Have your say: Northview Aged Care 

Enterprise Agreement 
 
Dear Member, 
 
The HSU have received notification from Northview Aged Care to start bargaining 
a new Enterprise Agreement (EA).   
  
In order to prioritise the issues most important to HSU members, we need to hear 
from you. Please visit the HSU’s specially designed Bargaining Survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Northview_EA now and take a few minutes to 
say what you think should be in your new Enterprise Agreement. Please ensure 
you have your say by Friday 24 August 2018. 
 
Your wages and conditions are protected in your Enterprise Agreement, so it’s 
important that we get a good outcome. 
 
We will be starting negotiations with management shortly. To get the best outcome, 
we need everyone to be active and united. If you would like to be part of the 
bargaining team, please contact HSU Bargaining Officer Emma Williams on 
emma.williams@hsu.asn.au or Private Health Divisional Manager Jodie Cowdrey 
on jodie.cowdrey@hsu.asn.au for more information. 
 
We will keep HSU Members up to date on the bargaining process. If you know 
someone who isn’t yet a union member, ask them to join by visiting  
www.hsu.asn.au/join or calling 1300 478 679. We are stronger together. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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